VGP: Notice on stopping coercion of accounts in banks
On 02/04/2015, The Vegetexco Port Joint Stock Company announced notice on stopping coercion of accounts in banks as follows:

The Vegetexco Port Joint Stock Company received notice of HCMC Tax Agency on stopping coercion of accounts of the Company in banks after the Company paid all tax debts.

However, the Company still checked and continued complain to HCMC Tax Agency for the corporate income tax enterprises would inherit after joining stock market.

